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ADULTS AND HEALTH COMMITTEE MINUTES - ACTION LOG 
 
This is the updated action log as at 26 September 2022 and captures the actions arising from the most recent Adults and Health Committee meeting 
and updates Members on the progress on compliance in delivering the necessary actions 
 
 
 

Meeting 14 July 2022 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review 
Date 

95. Customer Care Annual 
Report 1 April 2021– 
31 March 2022 

Debbie 
McQuade 

A Member explained there had 
been a particular case in his 
division that had been very 
traumatic for the individual 
concerned.  He asked officers 
if the individual could have the 
opportunity to explain their 
experience to a senior officer, 
if they wished to do so.  
Officers stated that they would 
contact the Member to make 
arrangements for a meeting to 
take place.  

Democratic Services have 
emailed Cllr Boden to follow 
up. 

Ongoing  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Meeting 14 July 2022 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review 
Date 

96.a Suicide Prevention 
Strategy 
 

Joseph 
Davies 

Highlighted the influence of 
social media, which could at 
times intensify and escalate 
problems with some 
individuals.  A Member felt that 
this had not been mentioned 
specifically in the report .  
Officers stated that social 
media was briefly mentioned 
under ‘access to means within 
the home and in a digital 
world’. Officers explained that 
a big part of the work would be 
around engaging with the 
online hubs bill, ensuring that 
the strategy was in line with 
the national guidance and 
sharing resources for healthy 
online behaviour.  Officers 
stated that they would add 
further information to the 
strategy in relation to this to 
make support more explicit.  

Officers to provide feedback to 
the strategy implementation 
group on 5th October and will 
feedback on the outcome of 
the discussion. 

Ongoing  



 

96.b Suicide Prevention 
Strategy 
 

Joseph 
Davies 

Expressed concern in relation 
to the wording around 
promoting the use of safety 
plans in order to keep people 
safe until they can access 
mental health services.   A 
Member explained that they 
were worried that this implied 
that there could be quite a wait 
for services.   Officers 
acknowledged the concerns 
raised and explained that the 
strategy was about using a 
wider range of resources and 
support within the community 
to bolster the current support 
available whilst waiting lists 
were long and officers agreed 
to feed this back to the suicide 
prevention group.  
 

Officers to provide feedback to 
the strategy implementation 
group on 5th October and will 
feedback on the outcome of 
the discussion. 

Ongoing  



 

115. Cambridge Children’s 
Hospital Update 

Kate Parker Agreed to receive responses to 
further questions in writing.  
 
Remaining questions included:  
 

• How would staffing 
recruitment and 
retention be addressed? 

 

• Could you expand upon 
what the term ‘a hospital 
without walls’ means? 

 

• How would patient and 
visitor access to the site 
be managed? 

 

• Is there an anticipated 
length of build? 

 

• Will there be 
consultation rooms? 

 

Has been chased 26.09.22 Ongoing  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


